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On September 5, 2024, the students of the School of Pharmacy at Nalla Narasimha Reddy 

Education Society's group of institutions (NNRG SOP) organized a Teachers' Day celebration in 

the Seminar Hall. The event was a heartfelt tribute to the teachers, acknowledging their significant 

role in shaping the students' lives and futures. 

The celebration commenced with an address by the Dean of the School of Pharmacy, who 

emphasized the importance of teachers becoming "gurus" rather than merely instructors who 

deliver lectures. He stressed that teachers should focus on the holistic development of students, 

helping them grow both academically and personally. The Dean also expressed his gratitude to the 

final-year students for their initiative in organizing the event and creating a memorable celebration 

for the faculty. 

As part of the festivities, students arranged entertaining games for the teachers, fostering a 

joyful and engaging atmosphere. The winning teachers were awarded prizes, adding a fun and 

competitive spirit to the event. Additionally, each teacher was presented with a token of thanks 

from the students, expressing their appreciation for the hard work and dedication of the faculty. 

The event saw enthusiastic participation from all B. Pharmacy students and faculty 

members, making it a successful and memorable occasion. 
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